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CARnivale 
 
We are excited to announce the continuation of one of the largest vehicle displays in 
the southern hemisphere: Australia Day CARnivale, proudly sponsored by Supercar 
d’Elegance, which is being held on Australia Day, Saturday 26 January 2013. 
 
Sydney hosted its first motoring celebration on Australia Day in 1986. Australia Day 
CARnivale will proudly continue that tradition by welcoming a Concours d’Elegance 
‘Best of the Best’ Competition, a Supercar Gathering, a Motorcycle Display and a 
Concours d'Elegance 'Prestige Oblige'. These new elements will add a fantastic 
dimension of high performance and luxury vehicles to the display of veteran, vintage 
and classic cars, buses and trucks. 
 
VETERAN, VINTAGE AND CLASSIC VEHICLES 

 
To display your veteran, vintage or classic vehicle, it must be over 30 years old and 
must have been built before 31st December 1982. 

A registration form and information about the event is enclosed with this letter.  You 
can also register on-line at www.australiaday.com.au/CARnivale  

The closing date for all entries is Friday 9 November 2012 or earlier if the total 

allocation of space has been filled. Acceptance is based on the number and variety of 
vehicles wishing to participate. 

Successful entrants will be notified in mid December and will be supplied with further 
details on the event at that time. If you have any questions about the event please 
contact the CARnivale Vehicle Coordinator John Flower, on 02 9513 2023 or e-mail 
carnivale@dpc.nsw.gov.au 
 

 

CONCOURS VEHICLES 

To be part of the Concours d’Elegance ‘Best of the Best’ Competition, Supercar 
Gathering, Motorcycle Display and Concours d'Elegance 'Prestige Oblige', please visit  
www.supercardelegance.com.au/web/australia-day-motoring-event or phone 9646 

1005 or 1300 229 961 or email info@supercardelegance.com.au. 

We look forward to seeing you at Australia Day CARnivale. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
John Flower 
Vehicle Coordinator 
Australia Day CARnivale 
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